Est.1971

Visit our Website: www.portlandlacesociety.com

Officers 2018
President:
Jackie Nissen
3121 Juniper Dr.
Newberg, OR 97132
503-550-1257
jacknis@comcast.net

Vice President:
Beverly Davis

32697 S Meridian Rd
Woodburn, OR 97071
503-634-2540
mrpib@earthlink.net

Demos:

Sherri Campbell

930 NW Natio Parkway K3
Portland, OR 97209
971-271-7664
scamptat@yahoo.

Secretary:

Marilyn Barnes

4101 SE Filbert
Milwaukie, OR 97222
503-659-9837
malz50@hotmail.com

Treasurer:

Joyce Clow

PO Box 538

Sheridan, OR 97378
joclow2002@yahoo.com

Librarian:

Beverly Davis

32697 S Meridian Rd
Woodburn, OR 97071
503-634-2540
mrpib@earthlink.net

Newsletter Editor:
Jean Reeves

1359 S Ginger Ct
Cornelius, OR 97113
503-737-9712
bjeanr@frontier.com

WEB:
Lynda Libby
LyndaLibby@comcast.net

Portland Lace Society

ROSEGROUND

Jun/Jul 2020

: Greetings Portland Lace Ladies,

: Hope this Memorial Day you are all well, keeping busy, and looking forward to get-

. ting out and about. :
: | plan to open the Winona Grange Hall for our monthly gathering on Thursday, June :
- 4th for our regular meeting. | will make sure that everything is sanitized and we .
- spread out chairs for social distancing. Please bring a mask--I know some of you

: have made a lot of them. It might be fun to show them off. Those wishing to check

. out some library books should contact Beverly directly. If you have some projects

. to show off, please bring them. | know Jean would love to take photos and add

. them to the great Monday collection that she has been sending us!! Many thanks
Jean!! Let's hope that soon we will be able to share them in person.

On another smaller note, | plan to host Yamhill county Monday lace get together at
: my house on Monday, June 8th from 1:00 till 3:00. It was originally going to be at
. Alice's, but if the weather is not nice, | have a little bit more room.

Demo information: Right now we have no demos officially scheduled. As many of -
: you have heard, the State Fair has been cancelled for this year. If you have any info :
: on demo opportunities, please let me know and | will pass it on.

. Venessa sent this to let you know for a possible demo opportunity.

. Salem Fiberarts Guild are choosing to look forward with cautious optimism and are

- beginning to make plans for our annual Salem Fiberarts Guild Handweavers' Sale

- at the Dye House of the Willamette Heritage Center in Salem during the first week- -
: end of October. Once again, we would like to invite you to demonstrate your amaz- :
. ing artistry!

. Currently, this year's event is being planned for 10 am to 4:30 pm on Friday,
October 2 and Saturday, October 3, 2020.

: However, due to the uncertainty of the coming months and the likely backlog of

: cancelled events that the Willamette Heritage Center will be rescheduling, we are
. also considering an alternate date of the first weekend of November (Friday
and Saturday, November 6 and 7, 2020).

: Stay well,
- Jackie

Details for Calendar Items:

Mondays - Lace at Lynda Libby’s from 10:00 am to Noon.

2nd Monday of the month - Lace in the afternoon 1-3 pm Various Locations TBD

2nd Sat of the month - Willamette Heritage Center Mill building 2nd Floor Open Space 10 am to noon.

3rd Sat of the Month - Oregon Trail Lacemakers of Eugene meeting is 10:00 am to 1:00 pm
Willamette Oaks Retirement Living, 455 Alexander Loop, Eugene, OR 97401

Last Sat of the month - Oregon Country Lacemakers (OCL) meet at 111 NE 3rd St., McMinnville, OR
First Fed. Building, across the corner from the bank. 9:00 to 11:30 am

Looking Ahead:

Hopefully we will have something to put here soon.
2021 Winter Conference has been cancelled, February is a long way off, but events using hotels and
teachers from far away have to be planned many months in advance and not possible to see ahead.

Our meetings are the 1st Thurs. of the month, 10:00-12:00, at the Winona Grange

located at 8340 Seneca Street, Tualatin OR 97062




Monday May 25 weekly update —

From River Montijo,
I have been crocheting during the quarantine. I first made a dresser scarf for my new bureau and am currently
working on filet crochet inserts for new curtains. The curtain inserts honor the wildlife in my neighborhood,
one features squirrels and the other crows. I've at-
tached photos.

Hope you are happy and well!
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The center of this table runner has Tonder lace. So pretty. Then this
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beautiful appliqued quilt top.

Roseground - Portland Lace Society <<<< JunelJuly 2020 >>> Page 2



LeAnn reports —-

Not as much to report this week, as my knitting is progressing but not
enough to show in pictures.

Here is the lesson 2 medallion and a good start on lesson 3, from the
“More Color in Beds” Jean Leader DVD set.

Tommie Tank has been busy
knitting as usual.

Does anyone else see a dragon S8
here? Hard to see, but there are
many colors in the dark back-
ground. Very pretty..

PORTLAND LACE SOCIETY

MEMBERSHIP FORM - Dues run from January 1st to December 31st
Dues = $20 Annual
PLEASE return this form with your payment: New Renewal

NAME: PHONE:

ADDRESS: E-MAIL:

Send Payment to:
Jean Reeves

1359 S. Ginger Ct
Cornelius, OR 97113

Newsletter choice:

Delivered by e-mail Snail mail Both

Dues paid at our October Lace Day or after will extend for the following year. You may join anytime!
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So, Anna makes (and collects from other knitters) hats for
charity. Above are some chemo hats she has made.
Sometimes she makes things for herself, thus the cute Red
Ridding Hood hat. So fun!

Jean Reeves
1359 S Ginger Ct
Cornelius, OR 97113
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